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Parents, Guardians and Caregivers,

This week marks the end of the first full week of school
for students. It has been wonderful to see them eating
breakfast in our cafeteria, walking younger siblings to
class, and enjoying their IA periods in their IA
classrooms!  You can feel the excitement each morning
as students enter the building.  Our educators have been
busy crafting engaging activities and lessons for
students, and we are off to an amazing start to our best
school year yet.

Our soccer players were excited to compete against
Moultonboro on Wednesday. This was our first game of
the season and our students played hard. It was great to
see so many families come out to support our team!  In
addition, the Heart and Sole Program also began this
week. This club focuses on five key parts: body, brain,
heart, spirit, and how 6th-8th grade program teammates
connect with others. At each meeting,the girls participate
in activities and workouts to improve in these five key
areas.

Students did a great job this week with NWEA testing,
and all students in Grades 3-8 completed their Reading
tests. Next week, students will complete their Math
NWEA, and the following week our primary students will

be completing STAR testing. For next week’s tests,
please encourage  your student to get enough sleep, eat
a healthy breakfast, and to work their hardest on these
assessments.

This week also marked our first fire drill of the school
year. Drills like this help keep our students safe in the
event of a real emergency. Students did a wonderful job
meeting expectations. Please talk with your student
about the drill and about safety, both at school and at
home.

We could not be more proud of our students and staff for
an outstanding start to the school year. Our students are
at the heart of everything we do at The Paul School, and
we look forward to working with you to ensure a safe,
responsible, kind and cooperative learning community
for all!

Thank you,
Ivy Leavitt-Carlson
Assistant Principal



Dates to Remember

Friday Sept 30: Community Day
Friday Sept 30: Marks The Halfway Point
For The First Quarter
Friday Oct 7: No School
Teacher Workshop
Monday Oct 10: No School Columbus
Day

Students should not be dropped off or
arrive at school before 8:15 as there is

no supervision.

Lunch Menu
September 19-23, 2022

Choice A:
Monday- Chicken Nuggets and a Dinner Roll
with French Fries
Tuesday-Roasted Chicken Burrito Bowl
Taco Toppings Sweet Corn and Seasoned
Black Beans
Wednesday- Baked Ziti and a Petite Kale Salad
Thursday- Stuffed Potato Bar
Friday- Cheese Pizza- Pepperoni Pizza

and Baby Carrots
Choice B:
Turkey Bacon Club
Choice C:
Yogurt Dipper Lunch Box
Choice D:
Sunbutter & Jelly Sandwich
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